
 

 
 

Dear Parent                                                                                                 21st November 2016 

 

We raised a Spotacular £257.50 for Children in Need  
A huge thank you to all our parents for your support with our non-uniform day and our 

cake sale/games after school 

Christmas Concerts reminder  

Wednesday 7th December – 9.15am – am Nursery & Reception for all the family 

Wednesday 7th December – 1.00pm – whole school for all the family 

Thursday 8th December – 1.00pm – whole school, Adults only 

Thursday 8th December – 9.15am – whole school, Adults only 

Entry is by ticket only! Write your name on the back of your ticket & enter it into the prize draw. 

Tickets are now sold out, if parents have any tickets they won’t use please return them to 

school so we can offer them to other families. 

 

Non-uniform Day Friday 25th November (NO onesies or pjs for safeguarding and 

practicalities)  - On this day children do not have to wear uniform, but there is a cost!!  

A bottle, some chocolate for the stalls or a £1 donation per family, this will be used to buy 

prizes etc. for the Christmas fair. 

Christmas Fair - This year the fair will be held at 3.15pm on Friday 2nd December.   

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 9th December (whole school/Christmas jumper or your 

school jumper) 

 

Christmas Parties 

EYFS1 Nursery (both morning & afternoon sessions) – The morning of Monday 12th 

December at the usual time of 8.45 am – 11.45 am. 

(Please note Nursery will be closed on the afternoon of Monday 12th December) 

Reception & Year 1 classes – Monday 12th December in the afternoon 

Miss Tyler’s class – Tuesday 13th December in the afternoon.  

Mrs Perrins/Miss Brown & Miss Thurlow’s classes – Thursday 15th December, afternoon. 

 

School Uniform - Please can we remind parents to clearly mark all their children’s uniform 

with their name. 

 

School Yard – Can parents please be aware of their children’s behaviour in the school 

yard before and after school.  

 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th December – Children do not need to bring toys in as the 

Holly & Ivy Roadshow will be in school to perform a Christmas show. School uniform to be 

worn. There will be no after school clubs on this day. Pupils return to school on Wednesday 

4th January 2017. 

 

Don’t forget all information can be found on our website at 

http://www.seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
 

http://www.seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk/

